November 20, 1940

Director of Athletics University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

As in past years, the writer would appreciate your sending me your basketball schedule for this coming season.

Also, I would like to have your own personal opinion as to the prospects for your squad this year. Do they look better or worse than last year's team? How do the new men on the squad shape up? Man for man, will the team be larger or smaller? What members of last year's squad are back, and do any of them graduate at mid-year?

I am looking forward to seeing your team in action sometime this winter.

Wishing you and your squad the best of luck, and hoping that you have a great year, I am

Yours very truly,

Louis Walker

Louis Walker
21032013 Harriet South
Minneapolis, Minn.